
New PE Uniform 
 

We are delighted to launch our new PE uniform. Parents can visit our school website and simply click 

on the link to order PE uniforms for the new school year and it will be delivered to school free of 

charge.  

www.stmaryspsgreenlough.com/pe-uniform 

It is NOT COMPULSARY for children to wear a PE uniform. Full school uniform is expected to be worn 

throughout the week and our PE uniform can ONLY be worn to school on; 

 

 PE days 

 Sports days 

 Non-uniform days 

 School trips 

 

The O’Neill family have generously sponsored a ‘Pack Option’ to be raffled for a child in our school 

consisting of a training jersey, half-zip & skinnies/leggings. Each child will receive a number and the 

draw will take place in school.  

 

 

Swap Shop 

 

We are introducing a ‘Swap Shop’ in school at the end of June where parents can donate unwanted 

school clothing. All clothing must be in good condition and it can be exchanged for clothing that may 

be suitable for your child next year. In light of this, if you decide to purchase a PE uniform you may 

decide not to add their initials and simply write their name on the inside label so it can be included in 

the ‘Swap Shop’ in the months/years ahead. 

 

 

http://www.stmaryspsgreenlough.com/pe-uniform


 


